
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PUBLIC HEARING REMINDER FOR  

NEXT GENERATION 911 MASTER PLAN (LB938) 

 

LINCOLN, JULY 17, 2017 — The Nebraska Public Service Commission (PSC) will hold a 

Public Hearing allowing for public comment on the 911 Service System Act (LB938) Next 

Generation 911 Master Plan. 

The Public Hearing will be held in Lincoln, Thursday, July 20, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

(noon), in room 1524 of the State Capitol, 1445 K Street, Lincoln. The Public Hearing will be 

livestreamed on the NET Live & On Demand: State Government website. 

A draft of the Next Generation 911 Master Plan is available for view on the homepage of the 

PSC website @ www.psc.nebraska.gov . 

This is the first of two public hearings planned to allow comment on the 911 Service System Act 

(LB938) Next Generation 911 Master Plan before its completion. The date, time and location for 

the second public hearing planned for September will be announced once finalized. ### 

 

Contact:  
Deb Collins- Media & Communications Mgr.  

(402) 471-0226 

deb.collins@nebraska.gov 
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